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2S have been designing pictures using different
painting techniques and experimenting with colour.

KS1 had a brilliant Christingle service at the church
2 with Reverend Aain, the children were amazing!

School Uniform reminder:

Please make sure that you send your child in the correct school uniform.

It can be purchased from www.steadyschoolwear.co.uk

Boys Girls

School/plain royal blue sweatshirt School sweatshirt or a blue sweatshirt / cardigan.
White/pale blue polo shirt. White/pale blue blouse/polo shirt

Trousers - grey or black. Skirt / pinafore dress or trousers — grey or black

Black shoes Black shoes
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Be the best we can be!

Attendance ¥~ School productions @ Sessions missed

Back to school! =

Message from the school:

Dinner Money Thank you to all the pupils
for their hard work during
the Autumn Term.

Our attendance has
improved this term and we
know we can continue this
in the Spring Term. Well
done!

We hope that you have a
fantastic Christmas and
New Year and look forward
to welcoming you all back
on the 7th January 2020.

Visit us on Twitter

@MountbattenPrim




